Jackie Deibel

S s P
From: Nancy Langham <n.langham@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 9:30 AM
To: Jackie Deibel
Subject: Rezoning request for Etris Rd.

I am a Wexford resident {575 Bally Claire Lane) and I would like to comment on Edward Andrews Homes' rezoning
request for the parcels on Etris Road (Rezoning/Variance Request RZ12-05, CV12-02.)

I ask that Roswell deny this rezoning request. I do not feel that the higher densities are in keeping with the surrounding
areas. And, I am concerned about the precedent that would be set by beginning to allow these parcels to be rezoned to
higher densities. _

Thank you for allowing the residents to give feedback, and thank you for representing the citizens of Roswell,

Nancy Stouffer Langham




